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CLASS OF 2022 SPECIAL ASSEMBLY
This Monday 8 November we will holding a special online Assembly for the Class of
2022.  

The Assembly will have a focus on dedicating the students as they commence their final year of
their schooling life and head towards the HSC and beyond.  This will be a special occasion where
we can show our support and partnership to the new Year 12 cohort. 

During this time we will also commission our Student Leadership Team for 2021/2022. 
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Congratulations to the young men and women who have been elected to the Student Leadership
Team and we wish them well in their important roles as young leaders at the College.  

The Assembly will commence at 1pm and you can tune in via THACV at tv.thac.online -
Password: hassalltv 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the Class of 2022 cohort as they embark on the next part of
their journey.  If you would like to send a short phrase of encouragement please send your
messages to community@thac.nsw.edu.au by Saturday 6pm to be included in the Assembly.
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